## NOTICES.

The next number should be published by January 30th, and should contain a full and corrected set of addresses. Will each student who has changed or is changing her post, kindly communicate with the Editor. All communications by January 10th, please.

Mrs. Hall (neé Spearman) has kindly said that she will be at home to students on the second Saturday of every month at

Colleendene,

Addiscombe Grove,

Croydon,

and she hopes that many will avail themselves of this invitation.

## MEETINGS.

Students' Meetings will be held during the winter as usual at the A. B. C., opposite Victoria Station, London, in the top room, from 3-30 o'clock, on the following days: November 18th and December 20th.

It is hoped that all students in London or passing through it will make an effort to attend, as last year the attendance was sometimes very small, and these meetings ought to constitute a committee to which many important matters might be referred.

## WEDDING.

At the Inch Nether Leberton, Edinburgh, on the 18th of June, Mary Lina Mackenzie to Alexandar Mackelvie.

Address:

11, Nile Grove,

Edinburgh.

## SUBJECTS FOR DISCUSSION.

- I. The Pros and Cons of Co-Education.
- II. How to make a Children's Party a success?
- III. How far can the relations between teacher and pupil be those of friends?

Change of Address:-

THE SECRETARY, MISS E. C. ALLEN,

c/o A: Fitzroy, Esq.,

55, Lower Belgrave Street,

London, S.W